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Notice 

It is notified that any student appearing at any semesters of P.G Examination must 

abide by the following- 

-she should attend at least 75% of total number of classes held. 

-if she attends at least 60% but less than 75% of total number of classes held, she 

should pay requisite condonation fees for such short attendance as prescribed by 

the competent authority. 

It is further notified that any student attending less than 60% of total number of 

classes held shall not be allowed to appear at the concerned Semester 

Examinations and she has to take readmission to the same Semester in the very 

next academic session. 

This notice is being issued with the kind approval of the competent authority. 
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